# ××

# **WAL WUROOD INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, JEDDAH B.E.S.T. Group of Schools, K.S.A.** Affiliated to CBSE – New Delhi, Affiliation No: 5730008

#### **English Revision Worksheet**

**General instructions:** 

Read the instructions carefully. Attempt all the questions. Write the answers neatly by mentioning correct question number.

#### **SECTION-A (READING)**

#### I. <u>Read the passage:</u>

Moggy was an old cat who knew many things. Every day, he liked to lie on the leaves under the gum tree, "I know more about mice than any cat, anywhere," Moggy told himself. Moggy was lying in his favourite spot, and keeping a look out for gum nuts, which fell from the branches over his head. Sometimes, he would pretend a gumnut was a mouse. When a gumnut landed near his nose, he would quickly put a paw on it. "I've caught another one," Moggy would say to himself. All this time, a little mouse had been watching he wanted to get past this cat and go home. Feeling safe, he crept out from his hiding place and started on his journey. Slowly, softly, and closer he moved. There he was, right next to Moggy's nose. Then, snap went a gumnut over the mouse's head. Out went Moggy's paw. He was so surprised when he saw what he had caught that he lifted his paw straight off. And the mouse, who could hardly believe his luck, dashed away faster. For many days after, Moggy waited for another mouse to fall from the tree and land right in front of his nose. But it never did.

> مدرسة الورود الجديدة العالمية بجدة (قسم البنين) تحت إشراف وزارة التربية والتعليم ترخيص رقم ٦٦ لس المفج الهندي NEW AL WUROOD INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL - JEDAH Affiliated to CBSE New Delhi - Affiliation No. 5730008

#### Answer the following.

- a. Who was Moggy?
  - A dog
  - A cat
  - A wolf

b. Where did Moggy like to lie down?

c. Choose the correct synonym of the following words from the passage: *1.act*2 worder

2.wonder

d. What did happen when the mouse reached right next to Moggy's nose?

#### **SECTION-B (WRITING)**

**II. Write a conversation based on any one of the following picture.** [Hint-Shopkeeper : "Good Morning, How can I help you?"]

a.



مدرسة الورود الجديدة العالمية بجدة (قسم البنين) تحت إشراف وزارة التربية والتعليم ترخيص رقم ٦٦ س النهج الهندي NEW AL WUROOD INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL - JEDDAH Affiliated to CBSE New Delhi - Affiliation No. 5730008



b.

#### **SECTION-C (GRAMMAR)**

#### III. Identify the adverbs in the following sentences.

- a. The painter delicately adds the final touch to his art.
- delicately
- adds
- art
- b. The team stopped the game briefly when they lost the ball.
- stopped
- briefly
- lost
  - c. We went to see a really good play yesterday.



• see

- play
- yesterday

### IV. Identifythe following sentences as a fact or an opinion.

- a. Dogs are genetically related to wolves.
  - fact
  - opinion
- b. Cats are cuter than dogs.
  - fact
  - opinion

# **SECTION-D (LITERATURE)**

# V. Read the following extract from the lesson "The Assembly Medal" and identify who said these words to whom.

- a. "I dream of the day I'll be on stage"
- b. "Dear children, I have a special story to share withyou today."

# VI.Describe what is happening in the scene given below.



# VII. Answer the following

a. What did Giya's father gift her for her birthday?



b. What is a balanced diet?



مندرسة الورود الجديدة العالية بجدة (قسم البنين) تحت إشراف وزارة التربية والتعليم ترخيص رقم ٢٦/ س المنهج الهندي NEW AL WUROOD INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL - JEDDAH Affiliated to CBSE New Delhi - Affiliation No. 5730008